Rabelo, Gerardo@Waterboards

From: Robert Perkins <robert@romaraenergy.com>
Sent: Saturday, December 26, 2015 8:31 AM

To: Cwikla, Joshua@Waterboards

Cc: Mara and Robert Perkins

Subject: Order # R4-2015-0294

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Mr. Cwikla:

Pursuant to our phone conversation on December 24, 2015, this shall confirm that Romara Energy Inc does not operate
any oil or gas wells in either Los Angeles County or Ventura County. Consequently we are not required to submit
information as laid out in the above referenced Order, Claim #7015 0640 0006 6057 8904

Please acknowledge receipt of this email so i know we have satisfied your request to email you this statement and am
complying with the above referenced order. Please do not hesitate to contact me for further information if you so
desire.

Thank you.

Regards,

Mara Perkins

Corporate Secretary

Romara Energy Inc.

831659-3077



